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ROAD CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, August 6, 2009 

 

County Road 29 Closure for Milling and Resurfacing 

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that County Highway crews 
will be milling and resurfacing County Road 29 between County Road 55 and 
County Road 5 in Monroe Township.  The tentative starting date is Tuesday, 
August 11, 2009 continuing through Wednesday, August 12, 2009, weather 
permitting 
 
This county road will be under construction between the hours of 7:00 A.M. 
and 5:00 P.M. each day, but will remain open to emergency vehicle and local 
traffic only (no thru traffic).  The roadway will re-open in the evening. 
 
When traveling through this work area, we ask that you please use caution as 
there are bumps, uneven pavement and drop-offs along the edge of the road. 
 
All scheduling is subject to weather conditions.  We appreciate your 
cooperation during the construction and we apologize for any inconvenience. 
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